
Port of Port Townsend 
 

The Port of Port Townsend offers comments on the proposed changes to the ISGP (2025) as
presented in our letter uploaded on July 15, 2024. Thank you for the opportunity to review and
comment. 

Kind regards, 

Eric Toews 
Deputy Director 
Port of Port Townsend 
(360)-385-0656 
Email: eric@portofpt.com






